
COVID-19 RESOURCES AND

INFORMATION FROM CLARK COUNTY

The safety and well being of Clark County residents is

my top concern as your Commissioner.  It has been

incredible to see so many acts of kindness during this

difficult time.  Neighbors looking out for neighbors,

checking in on each other, and giving what you can.  

 

At Clark County, we have been working around the

clock to prepare our medical facilities for a possible

surge, procure the equipment and supplies we so

desperately need, and take care of our most

vulnerable citizens. 

 

When the time is right, we will turn our attention to

an aggressive economic recovery. For now, I stand

ready to assist you and your family with any

emergent needs you may have as we get through

this crisis together. Please do not hesitate to call on

me anytime.

CALL, EMAIL,

WRITE, FOLLOW

500 S. Grand Central Parkway

Las Vegas, NV 89155

702-455-3500

 

#AllAroundA

@MichaelNaft

ClarkCountyNV.gov

Michael.Naft@ClarkCountyNV.gov
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MICHAEL NAFT
C L A R K  C O U N T Y  C O M M I S S I O N E R



THE JUNE 9 ELECTION WILL BE ALL-MAIL BALLOT,

DON'T LOSE YOUR VOICE. 
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RESOURCES AVAILABLE TO ASSIST YOU, YOUR

FRIENDS, OR FAMILY
In these uncertain times, it is important to remember that you are not alone. 

 There are many community organizations helping those in need.  
 

Commissioner Naft is available to assist residents in navigating Clark County

departments or agencies.  He can be reached by email or phone at

Michael.Naft@ClarkCountyNV.gov or (702) 455-3535.
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HOW CAN WE HELP YOU NAVIGATE THIS CRISIS? 


